
  

 Ref. No.: 

Plexh/Cir/1065                                                                                                           18/02/2025 

  
  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 

  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  

Subject: Regarding Amendment in Export Policy of Raw Human Hair 

Ref.: DGFT Public Notice No. 59/2024-25 dated on 10th February, 2025 

 We wish to inform you that DGFT, New Delhi had amended Export Policy of raw 

Human hair from ‘Restricted’ to ‘Prohibited’ category further export shall be ‘Free’ if FOB 

value is US Dollar 65 or above per Kilogram. 

 For more information please refer the attached notification. 

 Thanks& Regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

 


